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f .$. ®homas's :Qospital, 

May llth. 1932 .s. B.I 
Dear I>/'iss Monkhouse, 

I am so sorry that I shall not be able to 

be present at the Meeting for the Organisation of 

Courses for International Students on Tuesday 

May 17th. at 2.30 p.m. Tuesday is the one day 

I definitely cannot attend meetings until after 

5 p.m. Hence perhaps you will think 1 t wise 

that I resign from tris CbmI!littee and I would ask 

you to place tl-iis before tbe Chairman. 

With kind regards 

Yours sincerely 

Matron St. Thomas's Hospital 
Superintendent Nightingale Training 

School 


